
Larry Mazur [larrymazur1@gmail.com]                                  Tue 5/17/2011 

 

 

Dear Ms. Murray, 

                        I would like to reiterate the position communicated both to Ms. Geiger and 

Mr. Iacopino in recent emails responsive to the May 13th motion that our interpretation 

of the process is that this matter must be brought up through appeals format, first to an 

appropriate Environmental Services Council per its own site-map instruction, or 

eventually to the NH Supreme Court.  To allow the applicant to circumvent the dictated 

appeals process would appear to violate the rules at hand and due process rights of other 

concerned parties(intervenors,et al). 

                       Trusting that this matter will appropriately be redirected back to the 

applicant for redirection through proper appeals process, 

                       I remain Cordially, 

 

                       Lawrence A. Mazur, MD(Mazur-Wetterer Intervenor Group) 

 


